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TŪĪ TAHI LEARNING REMINDERS
Please ensure your
child’s book bag is
packed everyday. No
bag no book. 

Please ensure your
child is packed with
enough kai for the day.
In class we have
healthy snack,
morning tea and lunch

CONTACT US

lucy@teaomarama.school.nz

IMPORTANT DATES 

ruby@teaomarama.school.nz

EXTRA HELP IN CLASS

We are lucky to have the
support of our amazing
ILA’s who offer extra help
for kids who need little
boosters in their learning.
You will be notified if your
child is part of any extra
programme. 

CLASSROOM NEWS

We are looking forward to another
great term in Tūī Tahi. In this newsletter
are just a few reminders as we kick off
the new term. If you have any
questions or queries please always
feel free to email through to us or pop
in to see us.  We are continuing with a
very strong literacy focus this term and
continuing with handwriting aswell. 

Keep an eye on Hero
for any class
updates throughout
the term. This is
where all school and
class notices will be
shared.

Hui ā whānau is on
15th-16th May. Keep
your eyes out for the
booking link that will
be sent out. This is a
chance for kaiako to
connect with
whānau and share/
celebrate  learning of
tamariki so far this
year. 

Following on from
Term 1 we will continue
the ban on jibitz in our
space. This has worked
well in reducing some
of the issues around
them. We ask that they
please stay at home
Term 2 aswell. Thank
you. 


